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Tuesday 19th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For the attention of Parents/Carers in Year 5/6 Mr Thomason’s Class 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Thomason will be returning to his post as full 

time class teacher from 9th January onwards. Mr Thomason has returned on a 

phased return for the last two weeks of term, to support with a transition period 

with Mr Murphy. 

Thank you for your support and understanding on this matter during the autumn 

term.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs J Jones   

Headteacher 
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